[image: image1.png]



[image: image1.png][image: image2]
[image: image2]

05.01.2020

This letter is for the parents of children who not be attending school and will need to complete home learning.
Dear Parents/Carers,
From tomorrow all children who are to remain at home must complete home learning. The Government expect a minimum of three hours home learning to be completed per day.  We will be using our school website to share the work with your child. Work will be posted daily for your child to complete. If you have lost login details for your child, please contact the school office via email as soon as you can.
In addition all children at home will be expected to take part in a daily lesson via Zoom. These will be half an hour long and will be scheduled at the same time each day. For some classes, the Zoom call will be part of a P.E. lesson led by Mr. Wong.
Class 1 – 11.00-11.30am

Class 2 – 9.30-10.00am

Class 3 – 1.00pm- 1.30pm

Class 4 10.00am- 10.30am

Class 5 – 9.00am – 9.30am.
If your child can not access home learning due to lack of equipment, please contact the school office by Friday, as we are able to offer a very limited amount of technology to support with this. In addition, children accessing home learning via a smart phone, can request a SIM card with free data. This Sim card has been provided by Vodafone and does have restrictions. If you would like one, please email the school office by Friday. We have a limited number of these available.
Parents of children who do not complete online learning, will be contacted to discuss the reasons for this. Most children will not be given reading books this lockdown, instead teaching staff will provide alternative reading resources through the school website.
Parents of children who are in receipt of benefits related free school meals will be contacted by school to collect a food parcel to cover two weeks’ worth of lunches.
Parents who have paid for school meals in advance, will be reimbursed through Wisepay by the end of next week.
I can appreciate that the next few weeks will be challenging for you all, and I had hoped that we would not be back in this position again. If you do have any problems at all, please contact school and we will do what can within our capacity to help.
Stay safe and look after yourselves.

Mrs R. Williams

Headteacher
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